
If you’re ready to put your community’s inclusive values into action, join this year's
USCJ-Keshet Leadership Project. This year-long, cohort-based program equips synagogues
with the skills and knowledge to build LGBTQ-affirming communities, create spaces in which
LGBTQ Jews feel valued, and take action for LGBTQ rights.

The  year-long program includes:
● Self-assessment: how is your organization doing at LGBTQ equity and belonging?
● A day-long in-depth learning summit
● Personalized coaching by experienced Keshet educators
● Top-quality, comprehensive resources and guides
● A supportive peer cohort of Jewish leaders working in their synagogues
● An individual action plan for your congregation
● Learning about the particulars of LGBTQ belonging in Conservative congregations.

USCJ is proud to partner with Keshet to offer this program free of charge to participating
synagogues. The USCJ-Keshet Leadership Project will take place in two online sessions on
Wednesday, November 10th from 2:00-5:30pm EST and Wednesday, December 1st from
2:00-5:30pm EST.

Applications will be accepted on a rolling basis at bit.ly/keshetlp.  On the application, where it
asks which cohort you are applying to, please be sure to select USCJ-Keshet Leadership
Project.

In order to be accepted to the cohort, congregations must be members in good standing of
USCJ.

For any questions about the Keshet Leadership Project, you can contact the Education &
Training team by emailing Rabbi Micah Buck-Yael at micah.buck.yael@keshetonline.org

http://bit.ly/keshetlp

